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        APRIL 2020 NEWSLETTER
· CITY COUNCIL MEETING – The next regular City Council meeting will be held on 

APRIL 14th at 7:00 p.m. (please stay tuned for updates)
· Lighthouse Clothing Closet – will be CLOSED until further notice!!!!
· Island Lighthouse Food Pantry – APRIL 21ST (2:00pm – 5:30pm)
The Island Lighthouse Food Pantry will be open to Louisa–Muscatine School District Residents at the Island United Methodist Church (2598 Stewart Road).  You must present an ID with name and current address.  Please call (563)299-0654 for more information.

The food pantry will remain open as of the current time.
· BINGO is CANCELLED due to the COVID-19 virus until further notice!
· Remember there was a garbage increase to $24.00 on the January bill due to an increase from the City of Muscatine.  Sorry for any inconvenience.
· GOLF PERMITS 

      
Reminder to renew your golf cart permits for 2020.

· ATTENTION SENIORS – cancelled until further notice due to the COVID-19 virus!
· Park Board easter egg hunt – april 18
· L-M Day of Caring – April 24th
· Please keep your eye on your mail for census 2020 coming soon and please respond! 
· We are looking for two members to join the Planning & Zoning committee.  If you are interested please contact City Hall or a council member. 
Phone Numbers for Mayor, City Council and clerks
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Brent Bowers      937-594-2340 Council Member
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